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24 February 2023 
 
Craig T. Edwards, Esquire 
Pennmark Management Company, Inc. 
1000 Germantown Pike, Suite A-2 
Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462 
 
Re: New Bus Stop potential - Mt. Joy TWP PA (RT 230) 
 
Dear Mr. Edwards, 
 
Thank you for contacting South Central Transit Authority/SCTA about a new bus 
stop at the proposed shopping center along PA230 in Mount Joy Township.  
 
SCTA supports the installation of a bus stop and bus shelter at this site in a location 
and manner that meets our specifications. We look forward to working with you as 
the land development plan moves through the municipal approval process so that 
the appropriate location for the bus stop and shelter can be determined.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lauri P. Ahlskog, AICP 
Manager of Transit Planning & Compliance 
 
 
 




